
 

Classified as Confidential 

I am applying to remain a member of the WSBA Civil Rights Law Section to continue my 
involvement in the section, starting last year. As a staff attorney with the ACLU of Washington, I am 
deeply committed to civil rights work in Washington State. I have served on the executive 
committee of the CRLS for the past year.  

-Adrien Leavitt 


